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“Is God Enough?” 
When a friend betrays me, 

is God enough? 
When I need to forgive someone for something  

that seems unforgivable,  
is God enough? 

When my child is having issues that are out of my control, 
is God enough? 

When my marriage is on the brink of destruction,  
is God enough? 

When I am not forgiven by another person,  
is God enough? 

When my mother is dying of cancer,  
is God enough? 

When others don’t recognize my value,  
is God enough? 

When I am struggling professionally,  
is God enough? 

When someone I love uses words to hurt me,  
is God enough? 

When I am in debt and don’t know how I’ll pay my bills, 
is God enough? 

When I am reminded of something I did in the past,  
is God enough? 

When the world is in turmoil,  
is God enough? 

When my health is declining, 
 is God enough? 

When I am let down and disappointed in my life,  
is God enough? 

"And my God will meet all your needs according to his 
glorious riches in Christ Jesus."  Philippians 4:19 (NIV) 
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Morning Worship Service        November 27, 2011 
 

God gives blessing to us  
so we can be a blessing to others. 

 
 

Song Leader – Bob Reimer 
Music – Worship Band 

 
Worship in Singing 

 

Call to Worship – Daniel Schulz 
 

Announcements & Offering 
Offertory – Bonnie & Marla 

 
Song – Juliann Unrau &  

Christine Peters 
 

Children’s Item: Louise Peters 
 

Worship in Singing 
 

Scripture Reading: Luke 9:23 
 

Message: Kevin Hildebrand 
”Follow Me” 

 

Closing Song 
 

Benediction 

BABY BOY!!  
Congratulations to Paul & Tabitha on the birth of their son, 
Maxwell James Gervais. He was born November 22nd, 2011 
at 2:20am. Weighing 8 lbs. 6 oz. and 21 3/4 inches long. 

THIS WEEK
 

Monday 
7:30pm Jr. Youth Bible Study at 
Church 
 
Wednesday 
 Sr. Youth meet at Faith 
Mission at 7:00. If you need a 
ride, be at Dianna and Megan's 
(253 15th St. in Morden) by 
6:40pm. 
 
Thursday  
 7:30 p.m. Christian Education 
Board meeting at the church. 
 
Next Sunday: (Dec. 4th) 
Communion 
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Take Note:         
► Pete and Louise care group meet at the front of the 
church after the service. 

 
** December Sunday School Teachers can ** 
pickup their new material in the hallway 

downstairs today and next Sunday. 
 
Update on John Hiebert. On Tuesday Nov. 22nd he was moved to the 
Altona Hospital which will likely be his home until placement to 
Tabor home can happen. He has a nice private room (#119), a 
comfortable place to stay, but the visits will likely be less frequent. 
His health is stable but he struggles with his memory. 
 
Fun Project for some folks in your congregation!! 
Part of Relay 75 – EMMC’s Anniversary Celebration next July 6, 7 & 8, will be a 
photo history book of our EMMC churches. We’re looking for interesting photos 
from your congregation – from the early years to the present. Start sending in 
your scanned photos. Include a brief description of the event, the people in the 
photo, the year and which church this represents. I’ll be collecting photos for a 
number of months, so dig around in those albums and boxes! Email the scanned 
photos to recorder@gomission.ca or by regular mail: Lil Goertzen, Go Mission!, 
757 St. Anne’s Road, Winnipeg MB CANADA. If you mail the photo, make sure 
you include your mailing address so the photo can be returned to you.  
  

Coming Up:         
 

Gateway Resources Christmas Concert: 7:00pm 
Thursday, December 1st, 2011 at the Winkler Bergthaler 
Mennonite Church 252-6th St. Everyone is welcome. 
 
FUNDRAISER SUPPER for Rock Solid Refuge. Saturday, December 3rd 
from 5-7:30pm. Come enjoy Kielke, farmer sausage and pie. Rock Solid 
Refuge is a residential youth faith based program that offers a structured 
environment to help foster growth in the student’s lives. For more 
information on this ministry see the flyer on the bulletin board in the foyer 
or go to www.rocksolidrefuge.com or email: info@rocksolidrefuge.com  
 
Everyone is invited to the Christmas Eve program, Dec 24th at 
7pm at church! Due to a lack of interest, there will be no choir 
this year, but if you would like to be involved (singing, reading a 
poem, instrumental, etc) please talk to Rosemarie Friesen. 
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Praise & Prayer 

Our appointment in Winnipeg showed that our 
baby has spina bifida. Our baby will need 
surgery soon after it is born and will require a 
hospital stay of about a month’s time in 
Winnipeg. Please continue to pray for our 
baby's health, healing and that our baby 
responds well to surgery. Thank you for all 
your prayers.  

Gerald & Melissa Klassen 
 

- Praise God that we are able to have a 
personal relationship with Him.  
- Praise God for supplying for our needs.  A 
fully furnished home has been found for Abe 
& Maggie Block to live in while they serve as 
Interim Pastor couple in our church. They will 
be staying at 1102 Southview Dr. in Winkler. 
- Pray for John & Susan Hiebert. 
- Pray for our Youth Leaders and Sunday 
School teachers as they disciple and invest in 
the lives of our youth and children. 
- Pray for the Missionary of the week: 

Scott and Patsy Buhler 
Home Church: Niverville Community 
Fellowship, MB 
Working with the Organization: Teach 
Beyond in Brazil 
 Phone Number: 011-55-47-3374-5825 
Email Address: scott@questbr.com 

For Bulletin Announcements this week please call Mariann Klassen at 331-
1251 or email: mariann@mymts.net by Thursday at 8:00pm. Thank you. 

 
Deacon  Couples 

 
Ken &  
Irma 

Klassen 
822-3655 

 
Pete &  
Louise 
Peters 

822-3176 
 

Daniel &  
Helene  
Schulz 

822-9612 
 

Isaac &  
Marie 

Klassen 
325-4161 

 
Dennis &  
Colleen 

Driedger 
325-6932 

 
Art &  
Carol 

Letkeman 
822-6449 
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